
Good Afternoon, 
  
As you are aware we have been carrying out several investigations into the cause of the 
smell across Callier House, 
  
Following the drainage survey, it has become apparent there is an error with the drainage 
run. It has been identified there is a soil vent pipe that should be running into a foul drain is 
incorrectly connected to the storm drain. 
  
The corrective works are scheduled for this week Thursday 27th May between 11am – 
1pm, 
  
Rydon have requested the residents serving the soil vent pipe do not use their facilities for 
2 hours between 11am and 1pm, as I am sure you can appreciate this is necessary for the 
works to be undertaken. 
  
I have provided a list below of the postal address’s that will be affected, I will also call 
through the list below to confirm you are in receipt. 
  
First floor 
Flats 10, 11, 12 
  
Second floor 
Flats 20,  22, 23, 24, 25, 26 
  
Third floor 
Flats 34, 36, 37, 39, 39, 40 
  
Fourth Floor 
Flats 48, 50, 51, 52, 53, 54 
  
Fifth Floor 
Flats 
62, 64, 65, 66, 67, 68 
  
Sixth Floor 
Flats 74, 75, 76 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and patience, 
  
Kind Regards 

 


